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 Information Request No. 1 

Docket No.: G-011/M-17-409 
 

 

Response To: MPUC Data Requests 
 

 

Requestor: Jason Bonnett (MPUC)  

Date Received: May 20, 2021   

 
PUC Request No. 1  
Please provide comments on MERC’s Phase II Procedural Proposal filed December 30, 2019 
in Docket No. G-011/M-17-409.  
 
Northern Natural Gas Response: 
Northern filed comments in this docket on September 14, 2017 (“Northern 2017 Comments”). The 
Northern 2017 Comments were to support MERC’s proactive initiative to address the safety of natural 
gas service provided to farm tap customers and to supplement the history of farm tap service provided 
in MERC’s Petition. Northern continues to support MERC’s proactive initiative, in particular the 
enhanced customer safety education described in MERC’s Phase II Procedural Proposal filed 
December 30, 2019.    
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